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 MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Date]
Dr. EMANUEL C. DE GUZMAN
President

This University

THRU
:
Dr. MANUEL M. MUHI


Executive Vice President



Prof. ALBERTO C. GUILLO


Vice President for Administration

Dear Sir:

The  MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Name of Office or Section] is hereby recommended to have Saturday operation due to the following reasons: (please check) 

	
	Frontline Service
	
	Seasonal / Peak Period
	
	Security and Safety
	
	Health
	
	Undermanned


Below  is/are  the  recommended  administrative  personnel  to  render  Saturday  Services  for  the  period             MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Period].
	Name of Personnel
	Status
	Saturday Service
	Output Description
	Remarks*

	
	Casual
	Permanent
	Day
	Night
	
	

	1. 
	
	
	
	
	
	

	2. 
	
	
	
	
	
	

	3. 
	
	
	
	
	
	

	4. 
	
	
	
	
	
	

	5. 
	
	
	
	
	
	


(Use additional sheet/s if necessary)

*For casual employees requested for Saturday night service, please indicate (1) if there is No Regular employee; (2) if all the regular employees refused to render Saturday service in the office.
The above-named administrative personnel is/are not subject of the notice of habitual tardiness and notice of habitual absences issued by the Human Resource Management Department in the previous quarter.
Looking forward to your approval of our request.
Very truly yours,
Recommending Approval:




	
	
	

	 MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Name of Head of Office] 
Signature over Printed Name
	
	 MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Name of Head of the Sector - President/EVP/VP]
Signature over Printed Name


Saturday Service Form

